Great Committee

From: Phil Feliciano <phil@bikemaui.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 1:30 PM
To: Great Committee; Mike J. Molina

Cc: Lewis Upfold; Ben Hall; Ron Daniel
Subject: Meeting on Sept 8th ,2022 great-44

Aloha Mike, obviously the meeting didn’t go as we had hoped. But | want to assure you that Bike Maui will always be
Pono. Two things right now are of major concerns regarding the bill. Section 5.22.025 A. Now has verbiage that a
company may not rent bikes to individuals. | believe Council Member Paltin added into the amendment that providing
racks to individuals who want take away bikes will also be prohibited. This seems like it may be infringement of rights of
both business owners and Joe Public.

And we would ask for an implementation date of 1yr. from the signing of this bill. There are many challenges ahead,
as incentive groups all book out approximately a year out. We will need time to adjust and implement new procedures
and logistics along with assess employee requirements.

Phil Feliciano

Director of Operations,
Bike Maui

Cruiser Phil’s



